
59ANEW1110 Q and A 
 

From Jason Tom:  Will there be a requirement to provide a Consultant Responsible 
Person? 

Answer:  Yes, there will be a need for a responsible person. The specific qualifications 
and duties will be described in the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) and you will be able 
to see what they’ll do when that’s advertised. 

 

From Jon Rohrer:  Does Caltrans anticipate having Caltrans employees reporting to a 
Consultant Structure Rep? 

Answer:  Yes, that could be a possibility as a supervisory position. 

 

From Jason Tom:  DPAC and ACEC are working on updating the escalation table for 
future RFQs.  will this RFQ have the updated escalation table? 

Answer:  We don’t know the answer to that question but we’ll post an answer to it when 
we post the presentation. 
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